The Grey House will remain temporarily closed until further notice.

View online version

Update from the Grey House Salon

Dearest patrons of the Grey House salon,

Regretfully, we have decided to remain closed in spite of lifted restrictions.
As frequent as these delays seem to have become, please know we feel it is less of a choice

and more of a duty to play our role in decreasing risk for you, our families, and our community.

We understand this is frustrating. We can’t wait to have you back in and return to normalcy.
Please be aware your stylist is juggling dozens of schedule changes per day and with
uncertainty ahead, this task is exhausting.

We are asking for your patience as we navigate all of this. The only priority above your
satisfaction is a speedy decrease in the spread of the virus so that we might open our doors

permanently when we return.

Your stylist sees your name on her schedule. Please allow her to reach out to you and get you

in her schedule as soon as she sees fit.

We wish you the best of health and encourage you to expedite the reopening process by

making thoughtful, calculated choices where exposure is concerned.

We love you and we need you as much as you need us. A special thank you for understanding

this decision comes at the cost of our livelihoods. That is how important you are.

With appreciation,
GHS
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